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Olivia Athelus: 


	 Olivia is an encouraging member who displayed positive behavior throughout the class. 

Oliva was very expressive with her ideas, which made it easier for the group to collaborate. 

Oliva’s communications were terrific and proved very helpful in identifying a proposal idea. 

Some of her strengths were her eagerness to develop proposal ideas. Additionally, she was 

terrific at encouraging others to share their innovative ideas. Like others, some of her weaknesses 

in the group was scheduling conflicts. Working in different time zones made timely 

communication difficult but not impossible. However, Olivia is an outstanding group member, 

and I would recommend her for future groups.


Joseph Digennaro:


	 Joseph is a vibrant character who helped exponentially in this class. He played a huge 

role in communicating with all of the group members. Joseph contributed to the project by 

regularly reaching out to clarify our proposal idea. Additionally, he reminded the group of 

upcoming deadlines. Joseph’s strengths were active communication and taking initiative amongst 

the group. Some of his weaknesses included regularly meeting together. This was an issue due to 



work conflicts that existed outside of school. Joseph is a great group member, and I would 

recommend him for future groups.


Igor Ponkratov:


	 Igor is extremely helpful in helping the group with the academic paper. He found many 

scholarly sources that we included in our papers. Igor was an asset to the team, and I’m glad we 

had him. Igor pulled his own weight and was ready to go when the group needed him. Igor 

contributed to the project through his resourcefulness. Igor’s strengths were his strict 

communication style that pertained only to the project and his punctuality. Some of Igor’s 

weaknesses involved making time to talk individually in his off time. This was an issue due to 

his constraining work hours. Overall, Igor was pleasant to work with, and I would recommend 

him for future groups.


